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June 20, 2018

Mr. Otto Anson

RE: Yu-Hwa Terry Ni FREE Program Scholarship

Congratulations Otto!

I am pleased to announce that you have been selected for a $2,000 scholarship from the Funds for the Restoration
and Enhancement of the Earth (FREE) Program. The scholarship is administered by the Wisconsin Society of
Professional Engineers (WSPE) / Engineers Foundation of Wisconsin (EFW).

Please visit our website - http:/freeprogramscholarship.org/ - which has information about the FREE Program
including the mission statement, founder, co-founder and board members, scholarship recipients and the panel of
reviewers.

Your academic excellence, balanced ACT results, well-rounded activities, and desire to design new and effective
ways to clean up pollution, create sustainable energy sources, preserve the natural habitat, and more are indicators
that you will develop into a thoughtful and influential engineer.

Katie Jelacic, the Secretary/Treasurer of the EFW Board will be contacting you and provide you procedural details.
Please let us know that you have received this letter and the scholarship check.

Sincerely,
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Yu-Hwa Terry Ni, P.E.
FREE Program Founder/Executive Director

cc: Albert M Lindner, State Scholarship Chairman
Katie Jelacic, EFW Secretary/Treasurer




